
PRESS STATEMENT 

 

 
 

The Lemont Fire Protection District’s Trustee Richard Rimbo has submitted a 

letter of intent to step down from the District’s Board of Trustees, effective 

October 16, 2014.  The Board of Trustees graciously accepted Mr. Rimbo’s letter 

with their gratitude and appreciation for his time and dedication to the Lemont Fire 

Protection District during their October 16th, regular Board meeting.  Trustee 

Rimbo retired from the Citgo Refinery last year and wishes to spend his retirement 

with his wife, Susan, their children and grandchildren.     

 

Trustee Rimbo has served on the Lemont Fire District Board of Trustees since 

April 2001.  During this time, working together with the present Board of Trustees, 

the Fire District has achieved financial stability, increased manpower, new 

Administrative positions, and positive labor management relations.  Trustee Rimbo 

compliments the hard work and dedication of all the employees of the District.  

Together they make up a team that gives an outstanding quality of service to the 

public.  Trustee Rimbo extends his appreciation and best wishes to all that 

supported him and the Board of Trustees. 
 

   


